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The Departures Level entrance to Parking Structure 7 will be closed 24/7 through 

September 2; both entrances on the Arrivals Level remain open 
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1. Parking Structure 7: Departures Entrance Closed 

• To facilitate work for the ABM Smart Parking CTA Garage Improvements project, the 
Departures Level entrance to Parking Structure 7 will be closed 24/7 through Friday, September 
2, 2022 

• Vehicles will be able to access the Parking Structure from the Arrivals Level entrance off World 
Way South near Terminal 7 

• Guests are reminded that they can make reservations and pre-book parking for LAX Parking 
Structures at parking.flylax.com  

  

https://parking.flylax.com/
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Southbound Sepulveda Boulevard between 98th Street and Century Boulevard 

will experience lane reductions through February 2023 

 
2. Roadway Impacts: Sepulveda Boulevard near LAX 

• To facilitate work for the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power Trunk Line Project, 
southbound lanes on Sepulveda Boulevard between 98th Street and Century Boulevard will be 
reduced through February 2023 

• Work is scheduled to be performed nightly, Monday through Friday from 9PM to 5AM 

• Traffic will be maintained at all times; motorists should plan ahead for potential delays 
accessing LAX from southbound Sepulveda Boulevard during this time 
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Two views of the Departures 

Level curbside barricades and 

temporary sidewalk / 

protective pedestrian canopy 

at the east and west ends of 

Terminal 4.5 construction 

 

Work to remove the Arrivals 

Level curbside barricades and 

sidewalk extension will also 

occur in September 2022 

 
3. Terminal 4.5: Roadway Impacts & Construction Progress 

• Construction continues at Terminal 4.5 (the area between Terminals 4 and 5) on construction of 
the Terminal Vertical Core that will connect to the Automate People Mover’s West CTA Station, 
as well as additional construction as part of the American Airlines Modernization Program 

• Curbside barricades on both levels are scheduled to start being removed in early September, 
after which the temporary sidewalks and protective pedestrian canopies will also be removed 
and roadway lanes restored for use by vehicles 

• Watch Construction Hot Topics for more information on this restoration work and more as 
September approaches 

 


